



HEBE HAVEN YACHT CLUB
白沙灣遊艇會

Summer Saturday Series 2026

Notice to Competitors

Number: 02

Race postponement due to inclement weather

Source: Race Committee

Venue: Hebe Have Yacht Club / Port Shelter

Published: 2026-07-25 12:16

Notice:

In accordance with SSI 7.7, as the Hong Kong Observatory expects a Strong Wind Signal No. 3 to be in force at 1:20pm today, 25 July 2026, the scheduled Race 6 is postponed.

Printed at 2026-08-11 06:45